
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

June 17, 2004 
 
 
Amended Transmittal No. 242 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
 On June 16, 2004, Sprint LTC filed Transmittal No. 242, its 2004 Annual Access Tariff 
Filing, in compliance with the requirements of the 2004 TRP Notice,1.  Although all tariff 
information was transmitted via the FCC's Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS), the file 
containing the Tariff Review Plan information for Sprint LTC's Midwest jurisdiction was 
inadvertently lost in ETFS' system after receiving it.  Therefore, in order to ensure that 
complete and accurate information is available via ETFS in support of Transmittal No. 242, 
Sprint is now re-submitting the Tariff Review Plan file for the Midwest jurisdiction.  
 
 All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to 
Mr. Jeff Lindsey, Director - Federal Regulatory Relations, for Sprint's Local 
Telecommunications Division, 401 9th Street, N.W., Suite 400, Washington, DC  20004, (202) 
585-1921. 

 

      
     for Warren D. Hannah 
 Director - Tariffs 
 

 
 
 

                                                           
1 In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 2004 Annual Access Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing  
04-15 (DA 04-1048), released April 19, 2004 (2004 TRP Notice). 

 


